[DRAFT MINUTES]
LAKE SAINT LOUIS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
FINANCE COMMITTEE MINUTES – Oct 15, 2024
 
I. The meeting was called to order by Chair Geoff Beckemeier at 6:09 pm.

II. Present were committee members Geoff Beckemeier (Chair), John Surgant (Vice-Chair), Scott Grieshaber (Secretary), Bill Kral, and Ken Dobbins.  Debra Cannon was unable to attend. Also present: Board Member Michelle Beattie.  

III. The agenda was unanimously approved. (Bill motion, Ken second)

IV. The minutes for Sept 17, 2024, were approved. (Bill motion, John second) 

V. The expiring terms of the current Finance Committee Members was addressed.  

Geoff Beckemeier and Debra Cannon’s terms expire at the end of this year.  As both are interested in continuing as Committee members, we formally request the Board of Directors to approve their continued participation.

Ken Dobbins and Bill Kral are retiring from the Finance Committee at the end of this year.  We thank them for their many years of expert service to the Committee and our Community.  We will have two Committee positions to fill in January 2025.

VI. Old Business: 
The Finance Committee recommendations on the 2025 Budget Recast and 2025 Amenity Fees have been presented to the Board for consideration.

VII. New Business
    September 2024 Financials were tabled as no Staff member was present to discuss.
The maturity dates of Certificates of Deposit in our Reserve accounts were addressed.  As short-term interest rates remain higher than longer-term rates, we formally recommend to the Board to reinvest maturing CD’s at 3-12 month terms until future cash flow needs of the Reserve funds are determined. (Geoff motion, Scott second)

VIII. The meeting adjourned at 6:33. (Ken motion, Bill second)


Respectfully Submitted by Scott Grieshaber

